
Appendix A 
Draft Cabinet response to recommendations of 

the Climate and Environment Panel of the Scrutiny Committee 
 

The document sets out the draft response of the Cabinet Member to recommendations made by the Climate and Environment 
Panel on 11 June 2024 concerning the Framework for the Installation of Renewable Technologies in Council Owned Properties. 
The Cabinet is asked to amend and agree a formal response as appropriate.  

 
Recommendation Agree?  Comment 

1) That, through the Framework and more broadly across 

the Council’s procurement processes, the Council 

encourages the submission of bids from suppliers which 

are representative of the local population of Oxford, 

particularly those with strong female and ethnic minority 

representation, to ensure that ‘green growth’ is as 

inclusive as possible.   

Yes  Consideration will be made when creating the Framework 
with criteria included around social value and equality but 
keeping within the legal requirements which apply to 
procurement processes and the principal aim of procuring 
high-quality goods and services at best value to the 
taxpayer. 
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